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ITEM 24
MANAGER'S REPORT NO. 50
COUNCIL MEETING  Aug. 14772

HWW&?WW@

v
H
{

§
b

Res Letter - Mr. and Mrs. Hadley, 6936 East Broadway
Sidewalk Crossing

‘Appearing on the Agenda for the August 14, 1972 Council Meeting
is a letter from Mr. and Mrs. Hadley requesting retention of dual
raccess _to a 01rcular driveway at the subject location. ‘

: The Municipal Engineer advises that dual crossings to service an
‘7,exist1ng loop driveway were not approved as the loop was entirely
-within the front yard requirement. The loop also has a paved pro-
‘ectlon Lhat serves as a parklng stall, Lontrary to the Zoning By—law.

Thevargument by the owners that the loop prov1des a safer entrance and
’exit ‘is-a valid one as they haveea high cedar hedge along thelr front
property llne.u-'

ecen appeals to Counc1l 1nd1cate that requests such. as the one
under conqlderatlon are generally allowable. The Englneer has
rev1mved My, and Mrs. Hadley s request on this basis, and upon
exam1nation ‘of ‘the subJect loop drlveway, recommends that two.
rossings be 1nstalled

RECOMMENDAFION

THAT two eldewalk cr0551ngs be lnstelled ‘to prov1de access ’
to the exlstlng C1rcu1ar drlveway at the SUbJeCt 1ocatlon, and

THAT Mr. and Mrs.,Hedley be 1n£ormed accordlngly






